
 

                                                                                                                                               
 

May 12, 2022 

 

The Listing Department 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

Bandra (E) 

Mumbai-400051. 

Fax Nos. 022-26598236/237/238 

The Listing Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street 

Mumbai-400001 

Fax No. 022-22722061/41/39 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Ref: Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015  

 

This is to inform you that M/s BSR & Associates, LLP, chartered accountants (FRN: 116231 W/W-

100024), vide their letter dated 12 May 2022 has tendered their resignation as Statutory Auditors of the 

Company with effect from conclusion of the Board meeting wherein the results for the quarter and financial 

statements for year ended 31 March 2022 would be approved, which is scheduled on 17 May 2022.  

 

The resignation letter and the information required in pursuance of SEBI Circular No. 

CIR/CFD/CMD1/114/2019 dated 18th October 2019 is enclosed herewith as an annexure. 

 

The Audit Committee members at its meeting held today on 12 May 2022 noted that the exiting 

Statutory Auditors have not raised any concern or issue and there is no reason other than as stated in 

their resignation letter. 

 

These details mentioned herewith are as required under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 read with SEBI Circular No. CIR/CFD/CMD/ 4/ 2015 dated 9th 

September 2015.  

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking You 

 

Yours Sincerely  

FOR NUCLEUS SOFTWARE EXPORTS LIMITED  

 

 

 

(POONAM BHASIN) 

COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

 

 

Registered Office 
33-35 Thyagraj Nagar Mkt, New Delhi - 110003  
Tel.: +91.11.2462.7552 F.: +91.11.2462.0872 
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